LEON HIGH SCHOOL



Michael W. Bryan, Principal Riley Bell, Assistant Principal Deshone Hedrington, Assistant Principal Cari Molinaro, Assistant Principal Chris Warfel, Assistant Principal

Date: 2 15 23
Dear Parent(s),
I am thrilled to have your child participating in the <u>Culture Club</u> program for
the 2022-2023 fiscal school year. As a part of this program, I am requesting that parents pay a student/player fee in the amount of This fee will cover the following costs for your
child's program necessities and activities:
1. activities
2. Snacks
3. ICC Membership
4
5
6.
7
8.
9.
10

Any additional funds remaining at the end of the school year will be spent on consumable products that directly benefit the students/players. If you are unable to contribute the fee requested, please contact me directly. I look forward to working with your child and to sharing a successful year/season. Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely, Sarah Chapman (Coach/Spo	onsor)
Phone: (850) 617-5700 x 1520	
Email: Chapman S. Peanschools, net	